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accepts no responsibility to persons relying solely on this information. 

 

 

Advisory: 
February 3, 2021 
 

Subject:  
Notice issued by Alberta Municipal Affairs regarding the prohibited installation or use of non-certified 
gas fireplaces manufactured by Canadian Fire Hearth Mfg. Inc. and Luxor mfg. Inc.  

Background:  
Gas-fired appliances are required to undergo safety and performance testing in order to be certified to a 
nationally recognized standard by a body accredited by the Standards Council of Canada. Gas-fired 
appliances that are not certified may pose a hazard to the public when put into service or operation. 

 
Advisory:  
This notice provides information on the prohibited installation or use of non-certified gas fireplaces 
manufactured by Canadian Fire Hearth Mfg. Inc. and Luxor mfg. Inc.  
 
Notice : prohibited installation or use of non-certified gas fireplaces manufactured by Canadian Fire 
Hearth Mfg. Inc. and Luxor mfg. Inc. - Open Government (alberta.ca) 
 
 

Reference: 
For further information, contact Alberta Municipal Affairs, Technical and Corporate Services toll-free at 
1-866-421-6929. 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://open.alberta.ca/publications/notice-prohibited-installation-or-use-non-certified-gas-fireplaces
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/notice-prohibited-installation-or-use-non-certified-gas-fireplaces

